&

elo

4
e

@%/ New Zealand
¢/ POILJCIE
%{é Nga Firihimana O Aotearcoa

POLICE NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS

16/3376
24 August 2016

Mr. Paul Kelly
fyi-request-4280-2dc9a7c5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Kelly

Official Information Act request — Email and other communication between Jo
Holden and peer reviews of POD

You have requested to be provided with all emails and other forms of
communications between police officer Jo Holden, Global SAR Services, the SAR
Secretariat, Peter Corbett and all of the people listed as peer reviewers regarding
Peter Corbett’'s paper on probability of detection that was provided to the Coroner of
the Fiona Wills inquest.

This information is withheld pursuant to section 9(2)(g)(i) of the Official Information
Act 1982. This section reads as follows:

(9) maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through—

(i) the free and frank expression of opinions by or between or to Ministers of the
Crown or members of an organisation or officers and employees of any
department or organisation in the course of their duty;

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you are entitled to complain
to the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

s

“Chris Scahill
Superintendent
National Manager: Response and Operations

POLICE NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS NEW ZEALAND POLICE
180 MOLESWORTH SREET

P.0.BOX 3017, WELLINGTON

TELEPHONE (04) 474 9499.



